
Clinic Visits and COVID-19 Pandemic
We follow the recommendations of the CDC and AAP (American Academy of Pediatrics): 

well visits and routine immunizations should continue during the COVID-19 pandemic, 

with special emphasis given to seeing children 2 years old and younger for routine well visits and vaccines. 

1. Well Child Visits and Immunizations
- You can come to your appointment as usual.

- It’s important to continue to immunize your child against diseases. And some vaccinations are difficult to, or cannot, be 

caught-up later.

- Well visits are being scheduled for both MORNINGS and AFTERNOONS

2. Keeping the Clinic Clean and Safe
- Online check-in

- Wait in vehicle, one patient/parent brought in clinic at a time, to maintain social distancing

- Bring/wear your masks to clinic appointment (our staff will have masks on too)

- We are checking everyone’s temperature (patients, parent, our staff, etc) before patient is seen

- Sanitizing thoroughly between every appointment

***Limit accompanying family members to only one caregiver & the patient***

3. Video Visits for if you are SICK 
- All sick visits are being done by Telemedicine (video visit) now.

- Video visits allow you to have face-to-face consultations with your usual doctor from home, without the need to come to clinic 

in-person.

- All you need is a smartphone, tablet, or computer. Nothing to download.

- When it’s time to start your video visit you will receive a text or email with a link. It’s that simple!

- Video visits are covered the same as in-clinic appointments by most insurance plans        
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